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            26.09.18 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
To aid the children’s independence for accessing water during the day we would 
like to introduce a new system. From next week we would like each child to bring a 
named water bottle to school, filled with water. The children can use their bottle at 
snack time and then access it throughout the day as and when needed.  We will 
send the bottle home each night and ask you to refill with water to bring in the next 
day. We ask that you only fill with water please and no other drinks. Thank you. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Reception Team 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 


